
 
SIS/STC/036/2018-2019          June 18, 2018 
Dear Parents, 

Questionnaire for Parents – 2018-19 
We are sending you a Parent Survey form, which is a part of ongoing inspection process.  Kindly go 
through the questionnaire thoroughly & carefully and answer them. 

 This questionnaire is part of an inspection process on quality education.  All information 
collected in this study will be kept confidential. 

 This questionnaire asks for your opinion about the school education and policy matters. 

 This questionnaire must be filled in by the Parents only. 
Please return the survey form as early as possible to make analysis and submit to the MoE. 
 
 
Prof. M. Abubaker 
Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 


